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February Meeting Check List  

 

ß Name Tag                        

ß Coffee cup                        

ß Cash for 50/50 draw̚-$1 each 

ß Show and Tell 

ß Wednesday Aft Jan. project Show & Tell 

ß Wednesday Afternoon project materials 

ß Quilts for Quilts for Cancer,  

ß Quilts/Quilting fabric for Helping Hands.  

ß Library books 
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KQG meets  

 1st Wednesday of each month 

 Westdale Church  

1509 Sherbrooke St.  Peterborough  

9:30 a.m. ̚ 12:00 p.m  

Next meeting February 7 , 2018  

President: Judy Maher   

Vice President: Maureen McKeen  

Past President: Shirley Challice   

Honorary President: Joyce Armstrong   

Secretary: Tina Lubimiv   

Treasurer: Barb Pugh   

Newsletter: Maureen OôNeill  

February 2018  
ť"ʞ"ȉȺĊ" ȄɔĜŴȺƌ"Ŧ±ȉȡ̃ óɔĜŴ| 

  P . O .  B o x  5 0 0 5 2 

  R . P . O .  L a n s d o w n e  &  H i g h 

  P e t e r b o r o u g h ,  O N  K 9 J  8 R 1 

Feb. 2  Groundhog Day 

Feb. 13 Mardi Gras / Pancake Tuesday 

ì±b˱ ̡̞  ʗ"Ŵ±ƖȺĜƖ±̃ȡ {"ʲ     

Feb. 15 National Flag of Canada Day     

Feb. 19 Family Day        
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Our newsletter editor has gently nudged me about sending in this letter - so 
here I am at the President's Desk (a.k.a. the kitchen table) putting a message            
together. 

      Although this is the February letter, it -in real time - is half way through 
January and we are in the midst of what the autumn weather experts told us would be 'an 
old fashioned' winter'. I know that we have periods of extreme cold and a seemingly endless 
supply of lovely white fluffy snow but a really old fashioned winter would include warming up 
the car for 15 minutes (no heated seats either) just to clear the windows, all pushing           
together to get the car out of frozen ruts and the endless shoveling of walkways and drives 
(no personal snow blowers then). 

        So let's look ahead to spring - to April 3 and 5th - perhaps, and two  wonderful                 
workshops being offered by Bethany Garner, as well as her presentation during the April 
4th meeting. Learning to dye your own cloth and then integrate it into your work is a won-
derful experience. 

        In February-with presentations by Heather Fraser and Roberta Passmore and then Bev 
Longford in March, we will have the opportunity to see some of the wonderful work done by 
fellow guild members. 

         Then in May, our quilt show! I hope that you are photographing and documenting which 
of your works you plan to share with the quilt lovers who are sure to visit our display. 

         Stay warm and snug and busy quilting - remember February is a chocolate month and 
it's almost upon us. I hope to see you all at the February meeting.          Judy Maher 

   ǹȉ±ȡĜ|±ƖȺ̃ȡ Ƌ±ȡȡ"ô± 
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Congratulations to 
Cecile Plumme  winner of 
the January 50~50 

draw. 

Announcements  

 

Quilts for the North 

9ÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÏÕÔÄÏÎÅ ÙÏÕÒÓÅÌÖÅÓ ÌÁÄÉÅÓȦ  9ÏÕ ÄÏÎÁÔÅÄ  ÏÖÅÒ ΫίΪ ÑÕÉÌÔÓȟ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÉÎÇ ÂÌÁÎËÅÔÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÁÆÇÈÁÎÓ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓ ÓÌÅÅÐ ÓÁÃÓ ÁÎÄ Á ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ ËÎÉÔÔÅÄ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÔÏ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÏÒÔÈÙ ÃÁÕÓÅȢ #ÁÎȭÔ ÙÏÕ ÊÕÓÔ   
ÉÍÁÇÉÎÅ Á  ÌÉÔÔÌÅ ÂÁÂÙ ÏÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÉÎ Á ÆÒÅÅÚÉÎÇ ÎÏÒÔÈÅÒÎ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÂÕÎÄÌÅÄ ÉÎ Á ×ÁÒÍȟ ÃÏÚÙ ÑÕÉÌÔ 

ÍÁÄÅ ÂÙ ÙÏÕȢ  

) ×ÁÓ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÁÎË ÓÏÍÅ ÏÆ ÙÏÕ ÐÅÒÓÏÎÁÌÌÙ ÁÓ ÙÏÕ ÂÒÏÕÇÈÔ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ                      
ÃÏÎÔÒÉÂÕÔÉÏÎÓ ÂÕÔ ÍÁÎÙ ÏÆ ÙÏÕ ÌÅÆÔ ÔÈÅÍ ÁÎÏÎÙÍÏÕÓÌÙ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÉÌÅ Ȣ ) ÌÏÏËÅÄ ÁÔ 
ÁÎÄ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅÄ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒË ÉÎ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÓÉÎÇÌÅ ÏÎÅȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒ ÔÈÉÓ Á ÐÅÒÓÏÎÁÌ 

ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÅÁÃÈ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÙÏÕ ×ÈÏ ÃÏÎÔÒÉÂÕÔÅÄȢ     
                                                                Mˉˤɼɫˏʘ OÙNˏʳʶʕ 

If you are looking for a  place to donate sewing related items and fabric of all types, 
please consider the "Green Shop."  It is part of PCSS, Peterborough Communication 
Support Systems, a non-profit agency that provides support services to deaf/non-
verbal individuals living with intellectual disabilities.  The Green Shop is a collective 
that teaches skills and produces practical goods which are then sold in the community.  
They are open 9 ð 3, Monday ð Friday . The Green Shop is located at 192 B Hunter 
Street, just a touch east of Aylmer Street, right beside the Running Room, at the end 
of a laneway.       Thanking you in advance for donating to this very worthwhile group.        
Mags Salahub   

 7Å ÁÒÅ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÉÎÇ ÙÁÒÎ ÆÏÒ (ÏÏËÓ Ǫ .ÅÅÄÌÅÓȟ ,ÁËÅǢÅÌÄ ×ÈÏ ËÎÉÔ Á ÖÁÒÉÅÔÙ  ÏÆ                                                        
ÂÁÂÙ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÆÏÒ ÐÒÅÅÍÉÅÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÉÒÄ ×ÏÒÌÄ ÃÏÕÎÔÒÉÅÓȢ    

                                                                                                                              ,ÙÎÄÁ (ÁÍÅÒÓÍÁ                        

 If you have scraps of batting...even tiny ones or any scraps suitable for                                 
stuffing, Helen Blaskievich is collecting them for someone who is making beds                     
for the Humane Society & other pet rescue organizations.  

After seeing the mat made from milk 

bags for people in 3rd world countries, 

ě̃ƌ ȡɔȉ± ƌ"Ɩʲ ƶí ʲƶɔ Ċ"ʘ± b±±Ɩ ȡ"ʘĜƖô 

your milk bags to give to Marie Olver 

who is collecting them for a group who 

is making the mats. 

3ÉÎÇÅÒ ÓÅ×ÉÎÇ ÍÁÃÈÉÎÅ ÃÁÂÉÎÅÔ έΪΉ È Ø ΫγΉȢÄÅÅÐ Ø άΰΉ ×ÉÄÅ ÏÐÅÎÓ ÔÏ ίάΉ ×ÉÄÅ  ΗάίȢΪΪȢ  

1-ÓÎÁÐ ÆÒÁÍÅ ×ÉÔÈ 1-ÔÉÌÔ  ΗίΪ Ȣ  

&ÁÂÒÉÃ ÓÈÅÌÖÅÓ ά ÔÉÅÒ άήΉ× Ø ΫΪΫȾά Ή ÄÅÅÐ ØίίΫȾά ΉÈ - ά ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎÓ ÈÏÌÄÓ άΪ-άά ÂÏÌÔÓ                                 
ÉÎ ÅÁÃÈ ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎ  ΗάΪ 

 0ÈÏÎÅ 'ÒÁÃÅ Ί αΪί-άγί-ΰίΰέ Ȣ  
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Program/Workshop  
  

Contact:  Pat Williams at 705-749-0476 or pacwilliams@bell.net 

   An enormous ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ to our many presenters at our January Demo Day.  We 
appreciate you giving your time, and expertise, and hope that they enjoyed the 

meeting as much as we did! 
  
February 7th ï Joint Trunk Show by Roberta Passmore & Heather Fraser 
                 Could we have volunteers to carry quilts, please! 
  
Workshops ïWith Bethany Garner.   Sign-up began in January.  Handouts available upon registration.  Please 
note:  workshops are prepaid.  
  
Tuesday April 3rd ï Flat Dyeing to Quilt ï 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
This fun and easy dye process uses plastic sheets on tables and separating fabric as we play with simple 
techniques for beautiful hand-dyed fabrics. Learn to dye in containers, the alternative to the messy and often 
unpredictable bags and dye pots.  The dye, in individual containers is lined up along the side of the work 
tables for each student's individual use... and then the magic begins... 
We blend colours to create beautiful original ombre fabric. Bethany says ñall of my students LOVE this pro-
cess & it teaches them that they have the freedom to dye at home in a small space, with skills learned at this 
workshop day togetherò.  She provides a comprehensive handout, tips for buying dyes & mixing combinations 
for colour palettes, and finishing techniques using an easy-at-home process for setting, washing and rinsing by 
hand. 

Students dye 24 pieces (up to 6 yds) of gorgeous multi-coloured 100% cotton fabric. Students require white 
100% cotton fabrics, pre-washed and ñready to dye,ò along with a simple list of easily 
available supplies.   

Cost:      $50    

Kit fee:   $20 covers dyes & auxiliaries, handouts package and many colour recipes 

Prepared fabric from Bethany (if desired):  $9/metre 

Limit:     20 participants 
  
Thursday April 5th ï Using Colour Canôt Scare Me! ï 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
If youôve ever been stuck choosing fabric, or been dissatisfied with results of your colour matching, now 
Bethany will help us calm our colour anxieties.  With a kit of small bits of fabrics in many colours to play 
with, weôll create a "colour map" which will help with confidence to start new projects. We will combine 
fabrics from our stash ï those ñyouôd love to have the courage to work withò -ï and our newfound knowledge 
to develop a small piece that will get us playing with colour.  We receive a complete guidebook for using 
colour and can take notes throughout the day to begin a new relationship with our own fabrics. Weôll learn 
what to look for in the fabric store and when NOT to buy certain colours and why!   
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!ƭƭ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ƎǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ƎŜǘ                 
ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ Χ  ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ  ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎΦ                       
! ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƻƴŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛŘŜŀǎΗ 

Wednesday Afternoon Group  

  Many thanks to  ĉ±Ŵ±Ɩ aŴ"ȡŦĜ±ʘĜlĊ íƶȉ Ⱥ±"lĊĜƖô ȺĊ± ʘ±ȉȡ"ȺĜŴ± ̄!ȡ ʱƶɔ ųĜŦ± ěȺ̅ ȅɔĜŴȺ 

in January.  We look forward to seeing them at show & tell!                                     

                                February Project  

    Reversible Bowl Holders  & Casserole Carriers  ʞĜȺĊ Ƌ"ɔȉ±±Ɩ Ƶ̃ƕ±ĜŴŴ 

    You could get a start on both or do either one.  

Materials: 

Bowl Holder  (for soup bowls or microwave). 

-̟ ̞̝˱̢̅ ȡȅɔ"ȉ±ȡ ƶí lƶȺȺƶƖ í"bȉĜl  ˷bƶȺĊ ȺĊ± ȡ"ƌ± ƶȉ |Ĝíí±ȉ±ƖȺ˸ 

-̟ ̞̝˱̢ ̄ ȡȅɔ"ȉ±ȡ ƶí ̞̝̝ͅ lƶȺȺƶƖ b"ȺȺĜƖô ̌˷Ǻȉ±ʞ"ȡĊ±|˸ 

    (available for purchase @ $1. 50 for both pieces) 

-Cotton thread 

This will make a pot holder for a normal size soup or cereal bowl. 

ěí ʲƶɔ ǺŴ"Ɩ Ⱥƶ ƌ"Ŧ± ȡ±ȉʘĜƖô bƶʞŴ ȡĜˈ± ĊƶŴ|±ȉȡ ʲƶɔ ʞĜŴŴ Ɩ±±| "ǺǺȉƶʬ˱ ̞̟̅ ȡȅɔ"ȉ±ȡ ƶí í"bȉĜl˱ ų"ȉô±ȉ 

squares of batting will be available @ $2 for 2. 

                                               ̚ ̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚̚- 

Casserole Carrier 

-̟ ̟̝̅-̟̟̅ȡȅɔ"ȉ±ȡ ƶí í"bȉĜl ˷bƶȺĊ ȺĊ± ȡ"ƌ± ƶȉ |Ĝíí±ȉ±ƖȺ˸ 

-̞ ȡȺȉĜǺ ƶí í"bȉĜl ̢̅ʬ ̟̟̅ 

-̟ ȡȺȉĜǺȡ ƶí í"bȉĜl ̢̅ʬ̤̅ 

-̟ ̟̝̅-̟̟̅ ȡȅɔ"ȉ±ȡ ƶí b"ȺȺĜƖô ˱˱"Ⱥ Ŵ±"ȡȺ ƶƖ± ȡĊƶɔŴ| b±  

insulated batting (available at the meeting @ $5. per square) 

-thread 

 

Also bring your machines and usual sewing equipment 

and your lunch! 


